
 

We have entered into the final month of the school year.  May God receive all 

the praise and the honor for His help, guidance and blessings that He has giv-

en us this year.  Thank you for being a partner with us on this journey! 

May 1-5th is Teacher Appreciation Week.  Please be sure to thank a teacher 

in some way for the impact they have had on you and your child. 

Thank you for your support in the St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital Trike-

A-Thon.  The Center raised over $ 1,300 by riding their bikes and having fun! 

Spring and graduation pictures with Sarah Dunlap will be uploaded to a pri-

vate link for viewing and purchasing.  The link will be provided at our TVCDC 

Families Facebook page as well as in your child’s folder.  Thank you Sarah 

Dunlap for all your hard work and support! 

If your child/children’s schedule will be changing for the summer, notify the 

main office in writing at least one week prior to the schedule change.  Be sure 

to clock your children in and out each day on our timeclock check-in system. 

It is not too late to enroll for fall! Teays Valley Christian School has kindergar-

ten availability for the upcoming 2016-17 fall term.  If you are interested in 

enrolling for the fall term in any grade please contact the TVCS main office at 

304-757-9550.   

GRADUATION NEWS 

Preschool Graduation will be Thursday, May 25 at 7:00 in the sanctuary of our 

sponsoring Church at The Depot.  There will be a reception in the church foy-

er following the ceremony.  Please remember to return the questionnaire 

complete with the total attending in your party so there will be enough re-

freshments provided.  Thank you! 

As we strive for excellence, it is imperative that we have a sound financial 

base.  In order to do so, we must implement policies concerning tuition/

payment schedules.  All accounts should be current with payments by  May 

19, 2017.  Preschool accounts with an outstanding balance will not be per-

mitted to participate in preschool graduation.  Our policy states that tuition 

payments are due the first day of your child’s schedule for the week.  You 

may pay as much in advance as you would like.  Delinquent accounts as of 

June 5, 2017, will forfeit their child care positions. 
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Dates to remember: 

 May 1-5 Teacher Apprecia-

tion Week 

 May 4 &5 Preschool Parent 

Teacher Conferences 

 May 9 Muffins with Mom 

 May 25 Preschool Gradua-

tion @ 7:00pm 

 May 29 Center closed for 

Memorial Day 
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President– Dr. Jason Epps 

Director- Tonya Neal  

Assistant – Lessa Wheeler 

Admissions – Brittany Hill 

Accounts– Barbara Hopkins 

Morning Supervisors– Jan 

Forloine, and Stacey Gibson 

Evening Supervisors- Grace 

Johnson, Kristen Grispino, 

and Claire White 

Main office hours are from 

8am -5pm daily. 

Weekend Service Time-

Sundays at 10:30am  

Check out grouplink-

churchatthedepot.com 



 

Special dates to remember: 

 May 9 Muffins with Mom for 

breakfast @ 9:10 am 

 May 25th Preschool Gradua-

tion @ 7pm with reception to 

follow 

 May 26th Pajama Day  

 May 29 Center closed for Me-

morial Day 

Three year old teachers: 

Ms. Claire           
kate.nelson@ymail.com Ms. Alyssa         

Ms. Raven          Ms. Becky           

Ms. Jennifer       

Four/Five year old teachers: 

Ms. Kristen        Ms. Sandy 

Hello Parents!  My oh my, it is 

May already!  Summer is al-

most here! we have enjoyed 

teaching your children over 

this past school year.  Thank 

you again for entrusting them 

to us! 

In May we will be reviewing 

the letters A-Z.  In Preschool 

we will be reviewing numbers 

1-20 and the 3 year olds will be 

reviewing numbers 1-10.  Our 

character focus is FAITH and 

PATIENCE.  

Our bible stories will be about 

Daniel in the Lions Den, Mary 

the mother of Jeus, Jonah, Pe-

ter’s Rescue, and Paul and Si-

las.  Themes we will explore in-

clude large cats, Mother’s Day, 

ocean creatures, flowers and pets.   

If you were not able to sign up for a 

parent/teacher conference in May, 

but would still like to meet with 

your child’s teacher to discuss their 

progress, please let your teacher 

know.  We appreciate your support 

and look forward to having a won-

derful May with you! 

 

 

 

 

 

Infants, Toddlers, and Twos   

Greetings Parents!  May is final-

ly here!  This month is very 

busy and we have much to dis-

cuss! 

This month we will be talking 

about large cats, Mother’s Day, 

ocean creatures, flowers, and 

pets.  Our bible story for the 

month is Jonah and the Big 

Fish.  Our character traits for 

the month are FAITH and PA-

TIENCE.  

We will be using spring colors– 

pink, purple, and yellow 

throughout the room and in our 

arts and crafts.   

Please remember to switch out 

your child’s extra clothes for weather 

appropriate clothes.  Also, remember 

to provide your child with a new bottle 

of sunscreen for going outside.  Wipe 

donations are needed in all classes!  

Thank you in advance for your sup-

port! 

Special dates to remember: 

 May 9 Muffins with Mom for 

breakfast @ 8:30am 

 May 26th Pajama Day  

 May 29 Center closed for Me-

morial Day 
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Infant teachers: 

Ms. Jan, Ms. Wanita, Ms. Sarah, Ms. 

Tara S., Ms. Mary, Ms. Kimberley, Ms. 

Stacey, Ms. Angie 

Younger one year old teachers: 

Ms. Grace, Ms. LaDonna, Ms. Vicki, 

Ms. Michelle M., Ms. Karri 

Older one year old teachers: 

 Ms. Demaris, Ms. Kelly, Ms. Kinsey, 

Ms. Michelle H.,  Ms. Laura 

Two year old teachers: 

Ms. Tara B., Ms. Jessa, Ms. Treisha, 

Ms. Cassi, Ms. Steph, Ms. Bailey, Ms. 

Melinda 

Threes, Fours, and Fives 


